February 21, 1980

Sidney Greenspan & Company
3440 Wilshire Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90010

Gentlemen:

I have recently completed all of the reconstruction on my office at 5755
Valentine Road in the City of Ventura and,as you know, you have completed
the settlement negotiations with the fire insurance company insuring the
building.

I wish to take this opportunity to express my appreciation of the manner
in which your office, particularly Mr. Gordon Scott, handled this matter
on my behalf. It is all to rare to experience a business relationship
which provides such a satisfactory result.

Because I am so totally satisfied, I will highly recommend your firm

to anyone I know who has the unfortunate experience to suffer a similar
loss. I would like to commend Mr. Scott in particular, for his invaluable
ajd in this matter and although I know it does not mean a great deal,

say thanks again.

Very truly yours,
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